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On behalf of the Uptown Yonge Neighborhood Alliance (UYNA), we add our support to
 Councillor Robinson's motion. Despite the best efforts of the City Staff, we have experienced
 difficulties with online consultation and engagement and agree with Councillor Robinson that
 an improved platform and more adaptabilty is needed for community involvement. 

Sincerely, 

Peter Suchanek 
President 
Uptown Yonge Neighbourhood Alliance 
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